
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2 February 2021 
 
Dear Parent or Carer 
 
RE: Leavers hoodies 2021 
 
We are writing to inform you about the sale of the Year 11 leavers’ hoodies which is 
being organised in agreement with Leavershoodies.com – a reliable service which 
Driffield School and Sixth Form has used previously. The hoodies have proven 
popular with past year groups.  
 
An online shop will be created and this year’s design will have all students’ names 
printed in the figure 21 on the back, with the optional addition of their surname 
across the shoulders (additional charges may occur). This also includes a choice of 
colours and the embroidery of the school crest on the front. Prices start from £18.99.  
 
We are now asking parents or carers for consent to their child’s names being printed 
on the 2021 hoodie via a Google Form, please click here: Leavers hoodie consent 
Link 
 
Following confirmation of the student listing, a further communication will be issued 
to advise the online shop is open and available for students to select their choices 
with an example of their hoodies. Once the hoodies are in production they can now 
be delivered to your home address, delivery charges will apply. 
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Worthington, 
PA to Executive Principal via email: jodie.worthington@driffieldschool.org.uk.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 

Mr T Fisher 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://forms.gle/u15McrsHh8DqiqFJ7
https://forms.gle/u15McrsHh8DqiqFJ7

